Meeting: Antrim Conservation Commission, August 26, 2009 at 5:30 pm at Antrim Town Hall - it

was noted that the temperature was 63.4 degrees in the Little Town Hall.

Attendees: Peter Beblowski, Kim Kelley, Keith Wolsiefer, Martha Pinello, Linda Bryer

Absent: Matt Robblee, Rod Zwirner, Ron Cheetham, Mike Bingham

Agenda:

1. Notes from June 16th meeting accepted as reported.

2. We signed a thank you card to be sent to Will Abbott from the Society of the Protection of NH
Forests for the CD of McCabe Forest that he sent to Peter.

3. Keith has now been sworn in by Donna Hanson as an official committee member. Matt Robblee is no
longer an Antrim resident.

4. Laurie Bryan sent copies of the Thank you notes from the students who received the Harris Center
scholarships.

5. Peter won the Grapevine raffle and will donate the prize back to the Grapevine to be used for their
blueberry and raspberry bushes.

6. Rod reported to Peter that someone has dumped boulders on the Hurlin property. We will need to do
a trail cleanup day there this fall.

7. We spent time discussing our “Antrim Outdoors” Photo Contest. It was decided to have 3 categories
for each season and limit each entrant to 5 photos per season. Categories are Open Space, Flora
and Fauna. Entrants must be Antrim amateur photographers ages 12 and over. We will have framed
photos made of the winning entries and hang them for display somewhere in town. We will have a
table at Home and Harvest Days to advertise the contest. Peter will create the application form for
the contest and circulate for our approval. We will take turns manning the table from the hours of 9
to 3.

Next Meeting: Scheduled for Wednesday, September 16th at 6 pm in the Town Hall.



